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I’m hoping it’s not too late for my voice to be added to those in support of the National Popular Vote. It’s clearly
important enough that it continues to come up in the Oregon legislature and makes it all the way to the Senate before
it’s knocked down, again and again, by Senate leaders: 2009, 2013, 2015. The NPV has withstood nearly a decade
of dismissal as a solution to a clearly flawed system that disavows the legitimacy of the popular vote. Because the
NPV bill would guarantee the Presidency to the candidate who receives the most popular votes in all 50 states and
D.C., | believe that by supporting HB 2927, the will of the people can finally be heard. Thank you.
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